
Spanish-Speaking Conference at KPCC (Camp Penuel) 

Kingston, NY 

September 8-10, 2023 
 

August 3, 2023 

 

Dear saints, 

 

We would like to invite you to participate in the Spanish-Speaking Conference of the 

churches in the Northeast that will take place at the Kingston Penuel Christian Center 

(KPCC, also known as Camp Penuel) from September 8 to 10, 2023. We praise our 

beloved Lord that He has blessed us with this time. The address of KPCC is 288 Hickory 

Bush Rd., Kingston, NY 12401.  

 

The registration cost is as follows: 

 

 
Registration Adults 

College Age 
(19-22) 

Young People 
(12-18) 

Children 
(6-11) 

 
Full Time Friday – LD 

2 Nights 5 Meals $155 $125 $85 $65 

Part Time Saturday – LD 
1 Day 1 Night 4 Meals 

(Breakfast on Saturday is NOT included) $110 $90 $62 $50 

Saturday Day Rate 2 Meals 
Lunch and Dinner  $45 $38 $25 $16 

 

Families with more than two children will only pay for the first two. 

 

The saints registered full time are welcome to arrive at KPCC any time after 6:00pm on 

Friday, September 8th. Registration will take place between 8:00-10:00pm.  Dinner will 

not be provided on Friday night. Translation into English and childcare will be provided 

during all the messages. 

 

Since the serving ones at KPCC have to prepare ahead of time to provide hospitality and 

meals to all the registered saints, no late registrations will be accepted after the deadline. 

The deadline to send in the Registration Sheet attached to this invitation is the 

Lord’s Day, August 27, 2023. Please send your registration sheet to 

northeastspanishwork@gmail.com. 

 

The saints should pay their registration to the serving ones in their locality and each 

locality should submit one check for the total cost of registration. The check should be 

payable to “The Church in New York City” and should be given to the serving ones from 

the Church in New York City upon arrival at KPCC. 

 

In Christ, 

The coordinating brothers.  


